
WISCONSIN LUTHERAN COLLEGE 
Office of Development 

August 8, 2017 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Tobin, 

8800 West Bluemound Road 

Milwaukee , Wisconsin 53226 

414.443 .8823 I wlc .edu 

Thank you for your generous gifts to Wisconsin Lutheran College of 16 leased pianos and 
- - associated -technical .support foi:-the-201'.7~ 18 loat1---perjod,a nd :m outright donation of one trumpet 

and one French horn . These gifts are a great benefit to our instrumental music program and to 
the faculty and students who use these instruments on a daily basis. Your wonderful gifts build 
upon the support you have provided in the past, and your partnership continues to strengthen our 
instrumental music program. 

This letter serves as both an acknowledgement of these gifts and a charitable gift receipt. Your 
contribution is tax-deductible as allowed by law. However, it is your responsibility to determine 
the value of your gifts for federal income tax purposes. No goods or services were provided by 
Wisconsin Lutheran College in exchange for these gifts. 

We would also like to take the opportunity to thank you again for your generous cash gift in June 
2017 of $2,000.00 for our Music Department. An acknowledgement letter and gift receipt was 
sent in June for that gift. 

We very much appreciate your support of WLC. We value our partnership with the Rockley 
Family Foundation and look forward to working with you in the future . 

Wishing God's blessings to you, ~ ).,::>vv ~. 

~ 
Richard T. Mannisto '94 
Vice President of Development 
richard.mannisto @wlc.edu 
414.443 .8788 


